
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Principal's Name]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Principal's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a 

[grade/year] student at [School's Name]. I am writing to express my 

thoughts and concerns regarding certain school policies that I believe 

could benefit from review or revision. 

[Briefly explain the specific policy or policies you would like to 

address. Include your perspective, any issues you've observed, and 

suggestions for improvement.] 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and hope to contribute to a 

positive discussion surrounding our school's policies. Thank you for 

considering my perspective. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Grade/Year]  

[Your Student ID (if applicable)] 


